
CROWN HILL NEWS
JANUARY 22, 2023 Combined Sunday School at 9:30 in the Fellowship


Hall; Combined Worship at 10:30
in the Sanctuary; Fundraiser Meal for Youth Group

at 12:00

OFFERING 1/1 & 1/8
$3510 General

$60 Manor Fund
$250 Compassion Fund

$9060 Food Pantry Truck

PRAYERS ANSWERED Thank you for praying for the search for a new member for the Manor Board. God

led Keith Hostetler to volunteer and his first meeting with the Board will be in March.
Ladies Bible Study is continuing at 8:30 am in the Fellowship Hall. We will be doing a Study on James

"Growing in Wisdom and Faith". All women are welcome. 
Wednesday Evening Prayer All are welcome to gather for a time of devotions, prayer and singing from
6:30 to 7:30 PM at Twila and Velma’s. 
Meal Support  If you’d like to assist with meals for Elmer Richard, please contact Kris at 330-317-5707.
January 22 Crown Hill will be hosting a combined service. Salem Wooster, Orrville, Martins and Akron

Swahili Mennonite will be joining us. Sunday School will be combined into one group, starting at 9:30 AM.

The service will start at 10:30am with worship and a blessing for the Akron Swahili church van. A

fundraiser meal for the youth group follows the service.   
2023 MISSIONAL WORKSHOP Ohio Mennonite Conference is offering this workshop to assist

congregations. If you’d be interested in attending with a group from Crown Hill, please talk with Dan.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Remember the unspoken requests for families in our

congregation
Pray for peace between Ukraine & Russia. 
Remember Larry Morrison & Ken Kurtz as they go

through treatments for cancer. Larry will be

receiving radiation treatment for a mass found on

his brain. 
Pray for Tina Fawcett as she goes in for surgery on

January 25th.  
Pray for our shut-ins & nursing home residents:

Suzan, Carolyn, Pete, Elmer, Mary, Ila, and Fred's

mother Doris. Pray for the caregivers in the

congregation and others who are providing much

needed support.
Pray for our Leadership Team as they guide us

through our annual budget reporting and planning

process.

PRAYERS

 THIS WEEK WAS OUR FIRST FOOD PANTRY

RUN WITH OUR OWN BOX TRUCK AND


EVERYTHING WENT SMOOTHLY!  THE TRUCK

RAN WELL UP TO AKRON & BACK AND TIM

ZIMMERLY WAS READY WITH THE LOADER
TRACTOR TO UNLOAD THE TRUCK.  THE

FIRST PALLET OFF THE TRUCK WAS ALL


EGGS…QUITE A TEST ;)   THANKS TO ALL WHO

VOLUNTEER AND DONATE TO MAKE THIS


MINISTRY POSSIBLE!

ON JANUARY 18TH, RAY

AND SHERRY GALLION


RENEWED THEIR WEDDING

VOWS AFTER FORTY-SEVEN


YEARS OF MARRIAGE.  IN

THE PRESENCE OF THE

WEDNESDAY PRAYER

GROUP AND FAMILY


MEMBERS, THEY PLEDGED

THEIR COMMITMENT TO


CONTINUE GROWING

TOGETHER IN GOD’S LOVE.


